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Dear Parents                                           28th September 2021 

I am so pleased to welcome you back to school for what we hope is going to be the first normal 

school year we’ve had for a while. The new term has started well and we welcome our new families 

to the SJF family.   

The children have come back to school full of positivity and enthusiasm and it is lovely to see and 

hear the children enjoying their learning and playing with their friends.  

With so much uncertainty still around COVID-19 we have to be mindful that we need to continue 

to protect everyone at St John Fisher. We are still adjusting to slightly different procedures and 

I thank you all so much for working with us whilst we begin to embed these. 

Your continued support in the work that we are doing to secure children’s academic achievement 

and personal development is invaluable. We will continue to communicate with you via 

Newsletters/Twitter/Text.   

Homework will be shared weekly both on SeeSaw and in paper form for EYFS and KS1. This will be 

set on a Friday in every year group and will enrich what children have been learning in class during 

the week.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss S J Griffin 

Headteacher 

PARENTS OPEN EVENING 

Thursday 30th September 

Our ‘Open Parents Evening’ will be held from 5.30pm to 6.30pm 

As part of our continued risk assessments in school we have to implement some 

additional safety measures. 
 

Only 1 parent per family may attend 

NO children can attend the meeting 

Parents MUST wear a mask in the school hall 
 

These additional measures are to protect our SJF family. 


